Editor’s Comment

Editor’'s Comment

This issue marks an important point in the growth and development of the MIS Quarterly. Fixed terms
for all editorial appointments were instituted when | became Senior Editor, and the new editors who join
us with this issue mark the nearly complete turnover of the Editorial Board in that three-year period.

| am pleased to welcome as new Associate Editors:
John Bennett (IBM)
Mary Culnan (University of California at Berkeley)
Warren McFarlan (Harvard University)
Dennis Slevin (University of Pittsburgh)
Ananth Srinivasan (Indiana University)
James Stuber (Mellon Bank)

| also wish to announce that the position of Consulting Editor has been discontinued. After careful
analysis, the Editorial Board, Editorial Advisory Committee, and | concluded that the lengthening of the
review process that was created as a result of this function was not worth the benefits being derived from
the initial “‘filtering’’ review that the Consulting Editors provided.

I am pleased that one Consulting Editor whose term is continuing, Dan Robey, has agreed to complete
his term in the position of Associate Editor.

William R. King
University of Pittsburgh





